
Willington Surgery PPG Meeting 

11th March 2025 

1.0 Summary: 

The March PPG meeting, chaired by Pete Horridge, covered several key actions and updates. 

Pete met with David Hurren, who remains involved but less frequently. Anthony Cobley's 

parliamentary question on referral management was clarified, and the MP will also table it at 

the next ICB meeting. Young family facilities changes were completed, and Pete needs 

reimbursement for hi-viz jacket expenses. The Community Health Champion document is in 

progress. Jo James will compile a list of local book clubs. Holly to put Bra recycling box in 

suitable location and consideration to be given to promotion during breast cancer awareness 

week with possible photo of Holly and John Lousvet. The fashion show and prize draw are 

being promoted, with 100 tickets available. Jo James needs mirrors for the fashion show. 

The next meeting, The AGM, is scheduled for May 20th 2025, with a discussion on meeting 

frequency to follow. 

2.0 Action Items: 

1. Jo to provide a list of local book clubs to be added to the book sales shelves. 

2. Gillian to follow up on the status of a book club at the Green Man. 

3. Holly to consider restarting the coffee mornings that were held pre-COVID. 

4. Pete to contact the building landlord once Holly provides the contact details. 

5. Pete to discuss with PC Bob at the next flu clinic about measures to recommend. 

6. Pete to get reimbursed for the latest Hi-Viz Jackets. 

7. Gillian to create a rota for PPG members to help sell fashion show tickets at the 

surgery and agree with Holly space or a table. 

8. Hilary to check if she can help set up for the fashion show. 

9. Holly to put bra recycling box in suitable position. 

10. Jo to ask marina office if Gillian can have some A3 printing done. 

11. Gwen to see if she can promote the fashion show at the Tai Chi and Repton groups. 

12. All members are urged to support the Fashion Show initiative promoting the event, 

putting up posters and selling tickets and raffle tickets. 

13. Gillian to put article on Young Family Facilities in Repton Village Voice magazine. 

3.0  Attendees: 

• Pete Horridge, Holly Goodrich, Gillian Gahagan, Barbra McArdle, Jo James,  

• Hillary Titterton, Gwen Johnson, Stephen Parnell, Sue Horridge 

 

4.0 Apologies: 

 
• John Lousvet, David Hurren, Jim Evans 

 

Please note, all completed actions have been removed from these minutes. Only current 

live actions are shown. 


